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Michael Fleming

C/O The Briar Patch

2294 W. Holcombe Blvd.

Houston, Texas 77030

January 30, 2000

Dear Michael/Peggy Sue:

I heard it announced at the January 16th fund raiser for the Gulf Coast Archives and Museum that you were the driving force behind the music and technical work at these shows.  I would like to say how much we appreciate your contribution to our fund raising efforts that night.  Although I am sure you know Fancy and have worked together for shows before, you don't know GCAM so it was an extra mile you went that night.

It was a very exciting evening for all, especially for the officers/members of GCAM, as it was the first fund raising effort for the new organization and there were so many willing to do so much in our behalf. As you know, we raised (including raffle ticket sales and a new membership) over $ 500.  Everyone involved seemed to give 110% to the audience.  They could have stood there for hours but would have been invisible if you hadn't been there with their music and such.

Thank you so much for your contributions to the evening.  I look forward to seeing you work your kind of magic for another show at the Briar Patch very soon.

Sincerely,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

